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-----Original Message----- 
From:   
Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2018 11:19 AM 
To:  
Subject: Message from www.faa.gov: Charleston FSDO Information 
 
This email was sent through the Federal Aviation Administration's public website. You have been 
contacted via an email link on the following page: 
www.faa.gov/  
 
 
    Message: 
    ---------------------- 
    Gentlemen: 
I had been reporting changes to the program letter for N98F to Charles Monola. With his untimely 
passing I now need to know who to submit changes to. 
On December the 15th, we will be taking N98F to a Christmas celebration in downtown Logan. We will 
depart 6L4 at 1230, land downtown, spend approximately 3 hours and head back to 6L4. Consider this 
email a change to our program letter. 
Mike Holbrook 
Owner 
MARPAT Aviation  
 




